
Sunday Service 
March 13, 2022 – 10:00 AM 

"Going to Jerusalem" 
by Alexander Killian 

 

Before the Service Speak to God 
During the Service, let God Speak to you 

After the Service, speak to one another kindly 
 

Daylight saving time is this weekend. Please remember to set your clocks. Yes, we 
springhead and lose an hour of sleep! 

 
The Council & Nomination Committee:  Thank you to all that attended and joined one of the FCIP committees last 
week's Annual Meeting. What a great turnout. The one thing that was loud and clear is how much we all love our church.  
 
First Church in Pembroke Steeple Lighting - If you would like to light the steeple for any special occasion, you 
can contact Joellen Graham via the FCIP Facebook page.  
  
Sunday Fellowship - Have you signed up yet? We are looking for families to donate baked goods, breakfast bars, 
fruit, etc., for fellowship on Sundays; a signup sheet will be available today in Fellowship Hall. Thank you in advance for 
your continued support.  
 
Flowers for the Sanctuary - The flower signup sheet can be found outside the Deacons Closet. If anyone is interested 
in ordering flowers for the Sunday service, please call the office and leave a message, and someone will get back to you. 
This is a beautiful way to remember a loved one.   
 
American Red Cross Blood Drive:  First Church will be hosting several blood drives for Billie Hickey & Joey 
Birolini. Billie and Joey  were "outstanding young men who positively impacted everyone; around them." The blood 
drives will take place on March 12, April 8,  and May 14, 2022, from 9:00 am - 3:00 pm.; the boys were a huge part of 
the Pembroke Community. Please keep both families in your prayers.  

Eagle Scout Ceremony:  The MacDonald Family will be having their son's Eagle Scout Ceremony Sunday, March 13, 
2022. This event will take place at noon. Fellowship will occur, but we need to leave the hall by 11:30. Thank you for 
understanding. Jim Lapham is the point person for all Bo Scout Activities.   

First Church Office Hours:  The office will be open from March 15 - 17, 2022. Tuesday, Wednesday, & Thursday 
from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. 

 

First Church In Pembroke Monthly Meetings for March & April 2022 

The Trustees will meet on Monday, March 14, 2022, in Fellowship Hall at 7:00 pm. The Trustees meet on the third 
Tuesday of each month.  

The Council meeting has been moved to Tuesday, March 22, 2022, in Fellowship Hall at 7:00 pm. Council meets 
on the fourth Tuesday of each month.  

The Thrift Shop will meet on March 23, 2022, at the Thrift Shop. The Thrift Shop meets on the second Wednesday 
of each month.  

The Deacons will meet on Tuesday, April 12, 2022, in Fellowship Hall at 7:00 pm. The Deacons meet on the second 
Tuesday of each month.  

The Thrift Shop is open every Friday & Saturday from 11:00 - 3:00 pm. Spread the word about Pembroke's 
hidden gem.  
 
Have you had an opportunity to check out First Church's Facebook page First Church in Pembroke, or 
our webpage firstchurchinpembroke.org? If you have not done so, please do.  JoEllen Graham and Jay 
Hodge have done an outstanding job keeping both social media pages up to date.  
 

Happy Birthday to all celebrating in March. 


